

## Plumcroft Primary School

Plum Lane Campus Plum Lane, Plumstead, London, SE18 3HW Tel: 020 8854 1308

Headteacher: Mr Richard Slade

Vincent Road Campus Vincent Road, Woolwich, London, SE18 6RG Tel: 0208 317 2518

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Annette Graney

Wednesday 11th September 2019

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,

Firstly, I hope that you all had a fabulous summer and that your Year 6 child has made a great start to the new school year! It's been great for me to see a year group that I know so well move up to Year 6 and I look forward to working with the children again in this important year.

By the end of October, you need to have made a decision about which schools you are interested in for your child to attend in Year 7. There will be a 'Year 6 Transition Meeting' letter coming soon to give you more details about how Plumcroft will help your child through their SATs and the transition process. In the meantime, local secondary schools are already opening their doors for open days and open evenings. It is incredibly important that you visit these schools, with your child wherever possible, to see what they have to offer.

Please use the link below to visit the secondary school's websites; here you will find information regarding when each school has an open evening/open day and when the headteachers will be offering welcome meetings.

 $\frac{\text{https://www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/info/200286/apply for a school place/1268/secondary schools open events for entry in september 2020}{\text{hools open events for entry in september 2020}}$ 

Please also watch out for out-of-borough open days in 'Primary Times' magazine and local free press.

Wherever possible, please visit the schools in the evenings and at weekends. If you decide to attend an open day during school hours, please ensure that your child returns to Plumcroft as soon as they can, and in school uniform. Please inform your child's class teacher of their absence.

Yours sincerely,

Mr D Witham Assistant Headteacher - KS2

